
Tahoe City community workshop
The community workshop to talk about changes in Tahoe City
will be Oct. 17 at 6pm at Granlibakken.

Later this year the North Tahoe Fire Protection District will
be moving into a new Tahoe City station located on Fairway
Drive.  This  will  leave  the  existing  building,  located  in
downtown Tahoe City at West Commons, vacant.

A group of community members representing various agencies and
organizations  including  the  North  Lake  Tahoe  Historical
Society, the Tahoe City Downtown Association, the North Lake
Tahoe  Resort  Association,  the  North  Tahoe  Fire  Protection
District, the Tahoe City PUD and Placer County formed the West
Commons  Steering  Committee.  This  committee  commissioned  a
small study to come up with several alternatives for the site.

This is what the meeting is all about, as well as to find out
what the public would like done with the site.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/10/tahoe-city-community-workshop/

